
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20211213 
 
 
The Social Committee’s new Gather to Talk discussion group will have its first discussion 
this Thursday night, December 16th at 7:00 pm via Zoom.  The topic is How to Tell 
Truth from Fiction. 
 
If you’d like to join in see me after tonight’s meeting, email the Social Committee at 
ptcasocial@rcn.com, scan the QR code on one of our flyers on the Association’s bulletin 
boards, check out our Facebook page, look for the notice in Tim’s most recent weekly 
News & Updates or contact the office.  You’re participation is always appreciated. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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